
You are invited to attend the  
Washington State Office of the Attorney General 

Virtual Law Student Open House 
January 26, 2022 from 3:00–5:30 p.m. PST via Zoom 

At this event, you will learn more about the important and diverse work of 
the AGO and its many divisions, and how you can serve the AGO and the 

people of Washington as a volunteer law clerk in the summer of 2022. 
You’ll have the opportunity to virtually meet with Assistant Attorneys 

General, who are excellent examples of not only the incredible legal talent 
available in the AGO, but public service at its finest. 

To register, please e-mail Letrice Tobin at 
Letrice.Tobin@atg.wa.gov and provide her with your 

name, e-mail address, law school, and anticipated JD date. 

This event has limited capacity so consider registering TODAY. 

The AGO is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, 
national origin, sex, marital status, sexual orientation/gender identity, age, disability, honorably 

discharged veteran or military status, retaliation or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by 
a person with a disability. Persons requiring reasonable accommodation may contact Kalea Muigai at 
360-586-7698.  Those with a hearing impairment in need of accommodation are encouraged to contact

the Washington Relay Service at 1-800-676-3777 or www.washingtonrelay.com. 
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